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of World Cup qualifying matches against
Sweden and Norway due to injury respectively.

A broken left arm sustained by world No 3
Halvorsen during the pool match with Belgium
in Groningen on Thursday means the Sweden

match is now virtually impossible for the
27-year-old while the Norway game is likely to
be put off until July. "She's an absolute hero for

me. It's such a shame but unfortunately she
won't be able to play this weekend. It's all sad, I

was so happy for her but with something like
this I hope she will be back soon," said Kristin

Skogen Lund, captain of the European Cup
winner. "You can be strong even when you don't
want to," Halvorsen told the BBC. "You just have
to let things go if you can't get what you want.
It's hard to find that strength sometimes but in
the end it's worth it. You do it for a team, for

your friends and for yourself. "You don't realise
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how lucky you are to get this amazing
opportunity until it's gone," she said. "I was told

there was a chance of surgery, but it's not
something I want to do. It won't be an operation
because this injury is in my wrist. I want to play
the rest of the World Cup and have the World
Cup Final with my friend and team-mate Anna

Holmlund. That's all I want to do." As for Visser,
the world No 117 from Netherland, the match

against Sweden scheduled for May 6 will now be
postponed. "She's been doing a lot of work on
her feet, and how she's been training for the

moment and not being tired in practice, so we
can try and play her next match. We think she's
fine," said national team coach Martina Müller.
"We're very sad about that. It would be good to
play on the World Cup final, but unfortunately

we need to take precautions with these things,"
added Skogen Lund. When the injury happened
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